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lafco@sblafco.org

From: Streamline <noreply@specialdistrict.org>
Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 8:29 AM
To: lafco@sblafco.org
Subject: New form submission received: Contact Us
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Contact Us 

Your name: Peter Neushul 

Your email: pneushul@cox.net 

Subject: collection of waste in Isla Vista 

Message: 

Dear LAFCO Board members: The Isla Vista Community Services 
District's Compost Collective is collecting and processing waste in 
Isla Vista. Collection of waste is the power and responsibility of the 
Goleta West Sanitary District. In this instance taxpayers are paying 
three times for the same "service". Our trash bill already includes 
composting by the County ReSource Center; we pay GWSD, and 
now we pay IVCSD. I am asking the LAFCO remind IVCSD of their 
powers--trash collection is not one of them.. Years ago your agency 
recommended against formation of the IVCSD because their 
services are duplicitous. Composting when our trash is already 
composted is a waste of taxpayer monies and outside the scope of 
IVCSD's services. Peter Neushul 
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